
The proposed

Christchurch
Replacement District Plan	

Memorial Business Park
Private Plan Change Request 
(Proposal)

Reference Copy Only

Notified Saturday 29 November 2014
Submissions close Friday 30 January 2015

Submissions can be emailed to dpreview@ccc.govt.nz
If you require further information about this plan change request 
please contact Hamish Osborne, Independent Secretariat, to the 
Independent Hearings Panel, 
email info@chchplan.ihp.govt.nz or phone 0800 2424 040




















































